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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Kaya, wanjoo. Hello and welcome to this edition of the 

school newsletter. As we near the end of the school 

year, it would appear that we are in for some hot 

weather if this week is anything to go by. 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAY 

The school staff spent our School Development Day 

recently at both the WA Museum and also the State 

Library. At the WA Museum, staff participated in a half 

day session on Aboriginal cultural awareness 

development. This was a positive step forward as part of 

our Cultural Awareness and Inclusion Plan.  

Whilst at the State Library, staff engaged in operational 

planning for the 2024 school year across the four core 

learning areas of English, Mathematics, Science and 

Humanities and Social Sciences (HASS).  

Both of these sessions are critical to our continuing 

improvement as a school community. 

CLASS LISTS 2024 

The draft class lists will be published on the last day of 

this term from 8:30am. I stress that these lists will be 

only draft and may well change if we continue to take 

enrolments and have to create further classes. Finalised 

class lists will then be published from 8:00am on the first 

day of Term for 2024. Both sets of lists will be on display 

outside the library.  

PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 

This is scheduled to be held on Tuesday 5 December 

commencing at 9:00am in the undercover area. At this 

assembly, we present the Seek, Strive and Learn awards  

from Years’ 1-6. Parents will be contacted by the class 

teacher if your child is receiving an award. 

We also announce the 2024 School Leaders and Faction 

Captains at this assembly. Notification to families will not 

occur for these positions prior to the assembly. 

REPORTING TO PARENTS 

Semester Two reports will be sent out via email on 

Monday 11 December. Please make certain that you 

immediately download the reports as the link only lasts 

for a two-week period. 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

Our school office will close from 1:00pm Friday 15 

December 2023, reopening on Wednesday 24 January 

2024. Emails can be sent to 

lathlain.ps@education.wa.edu.au during this period of 

closure. Messages will be checked and responded to 

once the office reopens on 24 January. 

Have a great fortnight everyone! 

Rick Walters 

UPCOMING EVENTS / IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday 27 Nov P & C Meeting 7.30pm Tues 5 Dec Presentation Assembly Yr 1-6 

Tues 28 Nov Junior Assembly Room 23 Thursday 7 Dec  K1, K3, K5 Graduation 11am 

Wed 29 Nov 2024 Pre-primary parent meeting Friday 8 Dec K2, K4 Graduation 11am 

Mon 4 Dec Pre-primary AQWA excursion 

Year 5 Museum Excursion 

  

http://www.lathlainps.wa.edu.au


FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPALS 

 

https://www.yourmove.org.au/lathlain-primary-school/
https://www.yourmove.org.au/lathlain-primary-school/


Room Attitude Value Winner Room Attitude Value Winner 

1 Lenny R 14 Heidi D 

2 Chloe T 15 Benjamin K 

11 Asta H 16 Gede A 

12 Harper A 19 Joshua M 

13 Alyssa S 20 Madeleine J 

Room Student of the Month Room Student of the Month 

1 Blake G 14 Naieh N 

2 Taerin J 15 Ava K 

11 Alfie B 16 Lexi B 

12 Indianna F 19 Roisin W 

13 Sophie Y 20 Jacob M 

Room Honour Certificate Winner Room Honour Certificate Winner 

1 Hugo P 

Amelie M 

14 Olivia D 

Bella C 

2 Mitchell D 

Lachlan T 

15 Patrick D 

Levi J 

11 Luke F 

Kayleb K 

16 Imogen S 

Sayan R 

12 Nicoletta G 

Youssef H 

19 Minty D 

Aiyada B 

13 Jack M 

Umar M 

20 Arthur L 

Nasreen H  

 

CELEBRATING STUDENTS 

TheirCare Holiday Program: 

TheirCare will be running a School Holiday Program at Lathlain Primary School. For further details, please click here 

 

 

 

https://lathlainps.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Theircare-holiday-program.pdf


SCHOOL COMMUNITY NEWS 

2024 Term dates: 

Semester 1 

Term 1 Wed 31 January - Thurs 28 March 

Break Fri 29 March - Sun 14 April 

Term 2 Mon 15 April - Fri 28 June 

Break Sat 29 June - Sun 14 July 

Semester 2 

Term 3 Mon 15 July - Fri 20 September 

Break Sat 21 September - Sun 6 October 

Term 4 Mon 7 October - Thu 12 December 

      

Kapture School Photos: 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

  

We have been advised by Kapture Photography that all Portraits, Class and Special 
Groups taken this year are still available for purchase, but will be removed from their 
website at the end of Term 4. 

  

Please visit www.kapture.com.au using our school code KDFB75 

 

 Thank you. 

Swimming Carnival Cancellation: 

Unfortunately, the swimming carnival planned for this week was cancelled due to the extreme weather conditions. Many stu-

dents had already paid $7.00 for this event. The payment will remain as credit for your child/ren in 2024, however, if you are 

leaving Lathlain Primary School this year, please  email the school at lathlain.ps@education.wa.edu.au to arrange for reim-

bursement.  

Thank you. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kapture.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csue.shaw%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cdfbe729d7eb24032fc7308dbe418d60b%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638354567548020458%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ


CELEBRATING ROOM 22 



CELEBRATING ROOM 23 

This semester, Room 23 have 

been learning about  the weather 

and the seasons (Australian and 

Noongar seasons). 

We have enjoyed dressing up for 

the cold and 

hot weather!  



COMMUNITY GROUP NEWS 


